














It is time to renew our commitment to the cost-effective and visionary ICPD agenda.

This year, as we prepare for the 10-year review of the Millennium Development Goals,
let us move forward with renewed energy and commitment so we can achieve the goals
that we have set for ourselves. Only a quantum leap in our investments and going
beyond rhetoric to action will make that critical difference for success.

Thank you.



